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 COVID-19 Update Confirmed Outbreak  
July 24, 2023 
 

Dear residents, families, and staff,  
 
The Medical Officer of Health’s office declared an outbreak at Evanston Summit today. 
Two residents and two staff have tested positive for COVID. Residents and staff who 
tested positive are isolating. We are monitoring residents very closely who are 
experiencing symptoms.  
 
Precautionary measures we have taken to minimize risk of spread, in addition to those 
already implemented over the last week, include: 
 

• Placing the resident who is symptomatic on isolation 
• Ensuring all the staff caring for the resident wear appropriate personal 

protective equipment 
• Rapid and/or PCR testing for residents and staff, as appropriate, based on 

protocols 
 
Please remember that COVID-19 symptoms are similar to the symptoms of many other 
viruses, including respiratory infections and influenza. In a congregate living and 
continuing care environment like ours, it is not unusual for two or more individuals to 
exhibit symptoms such as fever, cough, diarrhea, runny nose, etc.  
 
Residents, if you are not feeling well please notify the concierge immediately. Please 
refrain from going out in public unless absolutely necessary, and wash your hands 
frequently with soap and warm water. 
 
Please be extra careful in the coming days to stay safe. You are welcome to direct 
questions to Marjory Nazar, Site Manager, by phone at 587-538-7511 or email 
info@covenantliving.ca.  
 
 
Marjory Nazar  
Site Manager 
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